
Personal October 9th, 19E6.

My dear Sir Arthur:
I am this morning in receipt of your letter 

of the 7th instant enclosing clipping from the Gazette.
I had noticed the very insufficient report 

of your address in the Gazette and wondered why they fell so 
far behind the Star. I will certainly speak to Senator White 
and John Scott but the difficulty will probably be found to 
be in the répertoriai staff and not the result of any 
considered policy of the paper itself. I think I can have 
it remedied.

Your address should be published in 
pamphlet form at the expense of the University and a copy 
given to every registered student, with the suggestion that 
it be kept and carefully perused. I am of this opinion 
notwithstanding the fact that it was published in extenso 
in the Star and probably also the full text of it appears 
in the University publications. Before this is done, I 
suggest that you yourself go over the text because I 
thought I observed when I heard it one or two expressions


